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Activities and Events

• CHS Swim Team sent three swimmers to the state competition.  Congrats to Manami 
Lehman, Ada Creighton, and Grant Maygren.   

• The CHS volleyball teams is currently in Skagway at their second seeding tournament.  
Regionals are in Klawock beginning 11/17. 

• CHS wrestling team (Island Wrestling) travels to Ketchikan November 11. 

Climate & Culture

• Mike Donahue of Value.Up.Org is scheduled to visit CCSD schools November 14.  
Value-Up exists to help schools create and maintain emotionally safe and healthy 
environments.  Mr. Donahue will be giving age-appropriate presentations to CCSD 
students throughout the day.  He will also provide staff professional development and 
host a community night at CHS.

Value-Up Presentation Schedule

K-3rd: 8:30-8:55 AM CMS Gym

4th-5th: 9:15-10:00 AM CMS Gym

6th-8th: 10:55-11:45 AM CMS Gym

Leadership Breakout 12:55-1:40 PM CHS Auditorium

9th-12th: 1:45-2:30 PM CHS Auditorium

Staff Professional Development 3-3:45 PM CHS Auditorium

Community: 7:00 PM CHS Auditorium



• CCSD’s Indigenous Education Committee is working tirelessly to plan the first Youth 
Gathering.  This event will be hosted at CHS as part of our celebration of Native 
American Heritage Month.  All CCSD middle school and high school students will spend 
the day rotating through sectionals presented by local leaders.  The sectionals include 
tribal government, Haida language, Alaska Native Sisterhood, a forum with young 
leaders, formline, cedar roses, traditional cooking, and NYO.  We are hoping to have a 
Tlingit language sectional, too.  Elders have been invited to join.  ANS is hosting the 
hospitality room.  We’ve had donations from Craig Moose, Hope, Shaanseet, CTA, 
Thompson House AC, Tlingit Haida, Sealaska, and anticipate more.  

• CCSD will host the annual Thanksgiving Elder Dinner on Tuesday, November 22.  We 
are happy to have elders rejoin us in person this year.  Jessica Hughes and the student 
council are hard at work planning this event. 

Gratitude

• Thank you to all the donors who’ve made the Youth Gathering possible.  
• Thank you, Charlene, Norma, Shauna, and Aubrey, for the footwork they’ve put in 

acquiring donations for the Youth Gathering.
• Thank you to Student Council and Mrs. Hughes for planning the Elder Dinner.

Total Enrollment
9th 10th 11th 12th Total
25 22 18 13 78




